
GH Chatter  
There has been some recent chatter about the departure of Melissa McIntyre leaving the 
accounting department.  Word is that new ACC head Skip Hughes did not like 
McIntyre's choice of hairstyle.  As one might expect, this type of buzz has prompted 
some CoBers to look into what LSUers might have to say about their old colleague 
Hughes. 
 
CoB dean Lance Nail's absences from JAG have surely not gone unnoticed.  They are, in 
fact, often a hot chatter subject.  When the time comes for potential future employers to 
call on CoBers for evaluation of Nail, there is a good chance that his behavior will come 
back to bite him. 
              
GH Chatter is a series at USMNEWS that provides a glimpse at what CoB students, and sometimes CoB faculty, are 
discussing throughout the corridors of Joseph Greene Hall and beyond. 


